







Regular Church Activities








ACTIVITY





�



DAY & TIME�



CONTACT PERSON


�
�



Prayer Cells�
Mondays 14 Priory Ave


10am–11am


Fridays  64 Burnside  Grove  9.30am–10.30am�
Marian Sawicka


937 5321


Hilary Chubb


937 3464


�
�



Lunch Bunch�
Thursday September  20th  12 noon-1.30pm


In Church Centre


�



Clare Franklin


937 3790�
�
Home Bible


Study Group�
Wednesdays 7.45pm


for 8pm start 


�
Geoff Chubb


937 3464


�
�



Messy Church�
Friday September 15th 4.30pm – 6pm Tollerton Methodist Church


�
Yvonne Swann


937 2430�
�



Stitch, Knit and Natter�
Tuesdays 2pm-4pm in the Church Centre. 


�
Pat Scrimshaw


937 2378�
�



Games Evening�
September  28  7pm – 9pm  St Peter’s Church Centre. Board games, Scrabble, chess etc.�
Ruth Hartley 


937 6968


Chris Carmody       


937 6329�
�



ROTAS�
�
�
Cleaning ready for�
Refreshments�
�
�
September 2     Hilary & Geoff�
�
September 9        Hilary�
September 9     Margaret �
�
�
September 16   Pat & Jenny�
�
September 23     Margaret & Marian�
September 23   Hilary & Geoff     �
�
�
September 30   Methodists�
�
October 7            Norma & Jenny�
October 7          Margaret�
�






























News and Events








It’s time for Ride and Stride again, this year taking place on Saturday September 9th.  Once again we are hoping lots of people will get sponsors and take part – either cycling, walking or travelling by car to raise much-needed funds for our church. 


Ruth has sponsor forms. Alan is walking from Tollerton to visit seven churches in Nottingham and would welcome sponsors. Half the money goes direct to St. Peter’s and half to The Historic Churches Trust from whom we hope to get a grant for the work to repair the tower.  





St Peter’s will be open for Riders and Striders from elsewhere to stop for refreshments and to get their sponsor forms signed.





Tickets are now on sale for our Harvest Supper and Quiz Night on Saturday October 13 in the Church Centre. It is one of our regular supper evenings and marks the start of our harvest celebrations. The evening will replace the bring and share supper we have held in the past. Tickets cost £12 and are available from Ruth, Margaret and Norma.  





The Harvest Supper will be followed by our Harvest Thanksgiving service on Sunday October 14.  We welcome non-perishable gifts at the service which will be given to The Friary.   





Finally a big thank you to everyone who supported Tollerton Pudding Club’s Pudding and Pimms evening last month.  Although not a large gathering, it seemed to go well and we have had requests and suggestions for more Tollerton Pudding Club events in the future. Ideas include Tollerton Pudding Club does Breakfast and Tollerton Pudding Club’s Afternoon Tea. 





Grant applications are being submitted to help us raise the necessary funds to repair the church tower and to refurbish the church centre toilets.  Please pray for the success of these projects and that they will bring additional benefits and growth to St Peter’s.























